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MtssouRl CIvtL Wan Musnuvt
ill \\'t,rrh l{ortcl- St. I oLris' l\lissotrri 6i ll'i

June 8,2021

SUVCW
Dept. of Missouri
Attn: Walt Busch
1240 Konert ValleY Dr.

Fenton, MO 63026

Re:AcknowledgementofFinancialGiftContributiontotheMissouriCivilWarMuseum

Dear Walt,

on behalf of the Missouri civil war Museum, I wish to thank the Department of Missouri Sons

of union veterans of the civil war for their recent contributio, oi $tso.00 (ck#395) to the

museum.

I hope your meeting at the mus:um this past weekend was productive and successful' we do

look forward to seeing many of your orgpnization's membeis at the museum in a few months

when the nationar encampment is helJTn St. Louis. we will be dispraying some additional

Grand Army of the Republic artifacts *J*"-orabilia in the museum just for the occasion and

,fr".n:oy*ent of your members who will be visiting us'

once again, thank you very much for your recent contribution to our museum and I look forward

to speaking with You soon'

ResoectfullY,,t-"rw
Mark L. Trout, Exec. Director

Misro*i Civil War Museum, St' Louis' Missouri


